
Construction will begin in spring 2026
This project creates space for up to 166 additional students. 
The project to rebuild and enlarge Emerson Campus will provide 
modern, state-of-the-art learning environments for our students 
and educators. The new building will open in fall 2027. 

Join us for an open house on Wed., 
June 4 from 4:30-5:30 p.m. at Fire 
Station 22 in Kirkland. Learn more 
about the school design, project 
schedule and meet members of the 
project team!

The Rebuild & Enlarge of Emerson Campus is funded 
by the 2022 Building Excellence Capital Construction 
Levy.
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